

Aim High: aspire, learn, achieve



MOWBRAY HEIGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL Issue No. 9 1st April 2020

This Coming Week: Fri 3rd April

Last day of Term I for students

Thurs 9th April Last day of Term I for staff

Key Dates for 2020

Term I

Wed 5th Feb -Fri 3 Apr

Term 2

Mon 27th Apr -Fri 3rd July

Term 3

Tue 21st July -Fri 25th Sept

Term 4

Mon 12th Oct -Thur 17th Dec

Easter

Fri 10th Apr -Tues 14th Apr

Professional Learning Days

9th April 20th July 30th November

Dear Families

Unfortunately uncertain times continue for us all. Thank you very much to all members of our school community for supporting each other and for following all government advice. The message stay home save lives is one we all must commit to.

Our last day with students is Friday 3rd April. Next week teachers will be preparing for students to learn at home. We will be able to provide a combination of support, through both learning packs and online learning from Term 2 if schools are closed. Please return the technology survey sent home last week so that we are aware of each families' access to the internet at home and the types of devices available to your children.

We will communicate information with families in relation to learning at home through our school app and website at the beginning of Term 2. In the meantime, learning at home support continues to be provided via the following links:

http://www.education.tas.gov.au/learning-at-home/ http://learningathomewithmhps.weebly.com/

Take care
Sharon

School Association Committee

Our AGM was held on Thursday 26th March at 7:00 pm. Members joining the Principal Sharon Symes on the 2020 School Association committee are:

Priscilla Busch (Chairperson)
Kellie Brandenburg (Deputy Chairperson)
Steve Smyth (Secretary)
Meaghan Potter
Joanne Young
Jasmine Bird
Kelsey Campbell

A Care Package to the staff from our P&C. Thank you very much. This thoughtful gift made our day!



Year 6 Leavers Tops - \$35

Our Year 6 students have the option of wearing a leavers Polo Top. This is a long standing and special tradition at Mowbray Heights Primary School. Return orders with payment to the Office by 3rd April.

On Friday, Prep - Year 6 Progress Reports were sent home with the students who are at school or posted. Parents are welcome to make contact with teachers if there is something that you would like to discuss in relation to the report. Our preferred method for contact is through e-mail.



Congratulations Lego Enthusiasts!

Congratulations to all those students who worked so hard to create their constructions for this year's Lego competition. There was a puppet stage, racing car track, a good looking Mowbray student, our playground and so many other clever ideas.

I would like to thank Bridie, Eloise and Aayliah for all their organisation to make sure our competition was possible this year. They have done an amazing job in setting up and guiding each class through the voting process. Many thanks to Mrs McKenzie for once again co-ordinating and supporting this opportunity.

And so, to our winners:

Year I/2 section - Avah

Year 3/4 section - Mathew

Year 5/6 section - Rylen

Runner up in the Individual Competition is Kobi

Team Entry - Jake, Corin, Mason, Hamish and Wes



Street Address: 20-30 Cadorna Street, Mowbray Heights

Phone: 6326 1892

Web: mowbrayheightsprimary.education.tas.edu.au